

## **IPU** Workforce Survey



The IPU is conducting a workforce survey to gain a more in-depth understanding of the scale





and factors influencing pharmacist workforce recruitment and retention within the community pharmacy sector. The survey will be open from Tuesday 22 March and will close on Friday 8 April and can be accessed through the following link IPU Workforce Survey or QR code below.

The survey is open to all pharmacists in Ireland to complete, with particular emphasis on those who are currently in patient-facing roles. The survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete. To ensure that the results are representative of the full sector we are encouraging all pharmacists to take the time to complete this important survey.

